

## BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Officers

John M. Barry, M.D. President

Anton J. Bueschen, M.D. President-Elect

Paul F. Schellhammer, M.D. Immediate Past President

Robert C. Flanigan, M.D. Secretary

William F. Gee, M.D. Treasurer

Sakti Das, M.D.

Historian

Section Representatives

Thomas J. Rohner Jr., M.D.

Richard K. Babayan, M.D. New England

Pramod C. Sogani, M.D. New York

Richard A. Memo, M.D. North Central

Datta G. Wagle, M.D. Northeastern

Charles W. Logan, M.D. South Central

B. Thomas Brown, M.D. Southeastern

John C. Prince, M.D. Western

To Whom It May Concern

September 18, 2008

SUBJECT: Letter of recommendation for Daren Wride

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to recommend you consider Daren Wride as a speaker for your next meeting. Daren gave a luncheon speech at our 2007 Urology Practice Management Conference in Orlando, Florida entitled *The Power of a Team*. Our audience was both engaged and inspired by his presentation. At certain points during his presentation, I observed members of the audience who simply stopped eating in the middle of the meal and were paying rapt attention. Evaluations for his talk were excellent.

If you are looking for a motivational speaker to encourage your audience to better appreciate how working as a team opens so many avenues for improvement of service and cooperation, you should consider booking Daren Wride.

Sincerely,

Rick Rutherford

Februar W Rutherford

Director - Practice Management

American Urological Association

Headquarters

Michael T. Sheppard, CPA, CAE Executive Director

1000 Corporate Boulevard Linthicum, MD 21090

U.S. Toll Free: 1-866-RING-AUA

(1-866-746-4282)

Phone: 410-689-3700 Fax: 410-689-3800 E-mail: AUA@AUAnet.org Web sites: www.AUAnet.org

www.AUAnet.org www.AUAFoundation.org www.UrologyHealth.org www.urologichistory.museum

